At a PCC meeting on the 18th June it was decided that with repair works in the Chancel due to start in mid  July the church will remain closed  for most services until further advice from the Government.   However, following lessening of restrictions  the church can be opened  for an appropriate Funeral service  and for private prayer under legal and safety protocols.   For more details, please see READ THIS STORY.  To make an appointment, contact the Vicar on 01225 754047 
